
Web services Committee Meeting 

October 10, 2023 
 

Attendee’s: 

• Rusty Dasher 

• Lewis Davis 

• Chris Jensen 

• Sam Smith 

• Cheryl Allen 

• Todd Smith 

Update on the Image service documentation 

• Sam Smith indicated he still owes the group documentation and hoped to begin working on it 

this week. Rusty told Sam that he was willing to help where he could. 

The committee discussed the request that came out of the annual meeting, for a service to provide a link 

to a web portal that would provide detailed information for the order. The committee discussed this and 

felt this would be better if included in the 855. The reason is that only a couple of companies are 

providing the order status web service but there are more companies accepting the 850 and returning 

the 855. It would also provide reasons for increasing adoption of fcB2B POs as the link would only be 

provided on the 855. The addition of this information to the 855 will be added as a task to PO Status 

review committee created after the annual meeting. 

Based on the feedback from the annual meeting the PO Cancel / Modification service will be placed on 

hold for now. The Image / Document service will continue as there is interest in this new service. 


